
 
 
 
 
 
Suzanna Dabski  
Adviser, Issuers (Sydney) 
ASX Limited 
Exchange Centre 
Level 1, 20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
16 July 2009 
 
 
Dear Suzanna 
 
Request for a trading halt 
 
Fermiscan Holdings Limited requests the granting of a trading halt for its securities 
pending an announcement by the Company in relation to changes in the boards’ 
composition and the appointment of a director which is expected to be made prior to the 
close of trading on 16 July 2009. 
 
Fermiscan Holdings Limited confirms that it is not aware of any reason why a trading halt 
should not be granted. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Fermiscan Holdings Limited 
 
 
 
Gary Garton 
Chairman 
Visit Fermiscan’s website at www.fermiscan.com.au 

http://www.fermiscan.com.au/

